
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Rail interruption over the Parma / Bologna junction 

 

 

July 24th 2024 

 

Dear Customer, 

With reference to the railway accident occurred on Thursday 11th July evening on the 
Parma / Bologna rail junction, please be informed that the area has now been released 
by Authorities. 

Still there isn’t any official notice on the above, however that should take some 4 / 5 
days for a full reopening because of the refurbishment works and necessary surveys. 

Being the junction crucial for the rail corridors over Padova and Modena area, still there 
will be trains cancellations until the reopening, as tracks will not accessible during the 
civil works. 

Will keep you posted about developments: please do not hesitate to contact our 
dedicated customer service team at italy@service.hlag.com if you require further 
clarification. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

  

Kind regards 

Hapag-Lloyd (Italy)  

 


